
Schimsa, Rebecca

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject:

Thomas, Katherine

Thursday, December 04, 2014 9:26 AM

Schimsa, Rebecca

RE: FOIA request from Heather Gale (WPDE NewsChannel 15)

We have nothing. It must have been the Lieutenant Governor's Office.

From: Schimsa, Rebecca
Sent: Tuesday, December 02, 2014 4:35 PM
To: Thomas, Katherine
Subject: FW: FOIA request from Heather Gale (WPDE NewsChannel 15)

Katherine - Can you search for the letter referenced below and give me a call to discuss? This is not urgent. Thank you 

in advance.

From: Mayer, Doug
Sent: Thursday, November 20, 2014 11:28 AM
To: Patel, Swati; Schimsa, Rebecca
Subject: FW: FOIA request from Heather Gale (WPDE NewsChannel 15)

From: Heather Gale fmailto: hqale@wpde.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 20, 2014 11:26 AM
To: Mayer, Doug
Subject: FOIA request from Heather Gale (WPDE NewsChannel 15)

Hello Mr. Mayer,

Pursuant to S.C. FOIA law, I would like to request the letter that was sent to the S.C. Governor's Office as a complain 

about the abuse of a vulnerable adult in Conway. The adult's name is John Christopher Smith. Attached is the Conway 

police report that references a letter sent to the Governor's Office and then the case was referred to DSS.

The person who is accused of torturing and abusing Mr. Smith was arrested and charged yesterday in Horry County. The 

arresting agency was SLED.

Please let me know if I can clarify anything.

Thank you,

Heather Gale

Assignment Editor

WPDE NewsChannel 15

843-742-9844
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